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February 12, 2021 

 

ERRATUM TO NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(To be held at 10:30 a.m. on February 26, 2021) 

 

Re: Puget Sound Energy 2021 Draft Integrated Resource Plans for Electricity and Natural 

Gas, Dockets UE-200304 and UG-200305  

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 

On January 5, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Notice of Recessed Open Meeting (Notice) on Friday, February 26, 2021, in Dockets 

UE-200304 and UG-200305. It came to the attention of the Commission that the start time in 

the Notice for the Recessed Open Meeting was incorrect. The Notice incorrectly stated that 

the Recessed Open Meeting would begin at 9:30 a.m. The Recessed Open Meeting will begin 

at 10:30 a.m. on February 26, 2021. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


